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Remembering and Healing

Every Child Matters

Community Healing Event
September 29th, 2023

Our Every Child Matters Community Healing Walk
will be on September 29th, 2023 at the
“Sully” Huff Heritage Center.
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We hope that you will join us in coming
together creating a collective awareness
of the impact of the Indian Boarding Schools.

Continue to show your support for
Every Child Matters by wearing orange
for orange shirt day on September 30th.

September 29th Program of Events

- 3PM Opening Address

- 1 Mile Walk of Former Thomas Indian School Drive
- Mini Social w/ Old Bridge Singers

- Dinner Provided

- Remember to wear orange!
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CHILD We have special accommodations for those that can not walk.
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More information-Crime Victim Services 716-532-8339



